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LETTER DATED 20 JULY 1970 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF PAKISTAN TO
THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

On the instructions of my Government, I have the honour to request permiésion
to participate in the current debate in the Security Council on the question of
race conflict in South Africa resulting from the policies of apartheid of the
Government of the Republic of South Africa.

Please accept, etc.

(signed) A. SHAHI
Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary

Permanent Representative of Pakistan to the
United Nations ‘
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